
Year 7 Year 8 Year 9 Year 10 Year 11

Half Term 1 

Greetings, your name, age, 
birthday, numbers, months.

2 formative tests (writing, 
listening reading) (WK 3, 5)

1summative test (project and 
speaking) (WK 7)

Free time and sport: opinions 
weather expressions

2 formative tests (writing, 
listening reading) (WK 3, 5)

1summative test (project and 
speaking) (WK 7)

Food: types of food, likes, 
dislikes

 2 formative tests (writing, 
listening reading) (WK 3, 5)

1summative test (project and 
speaking) (WK 7)

Identity and relationships with 
others

2 formative tests (writing, 
listening reading) (WK 3, 5)

1summative test (project and 
speaking) (WK 7)

Education, school, university

formative tests (writing, 
listening, reading) (WK 3,4)

1 summative test (project and 
speaking) (WK 5)
Mocks (WK 7-8) 

Half Term 2

Physical description and 
personality description

2 formative tests (writing, 
listening reading) (WK 2, 4)

1summative test (project and 
speaking) (WK 6)

 Clothes: what you wear, 
when? What do you like and 

what you don’t like

2 formative tests (writing, 
listening reading) (WK 2, 4)

1summative test (project and 
speaking) (WK 6)

 Healthy living: good 
habits/bad habits, body parts, 

illnesses

2 formative tests (writing, 
listening reading) (WK 2, 4)

1summative test (project and 
speaking) (WK 6)

Free time activities, sports

2 formative tests (writing, 
listening reading) (WK 2, 4)

1summative test (project and 
speaking) (WK 6)

Future career plans

2 formative tests (writing, 
listening reading) (WK 2, 4)

1summative test (project and 
speaking) (WK 6)

Half Term 3

Family members and friends, 
animals and pets, likes, 

dislikes, opinions

2 formative tests (writing, 
listening reading) (WK2, 4)

1summative test (project and 
speaking) (WK5)

 Daily lives: routines and 
relationships

2 formative tests (writing, 
listening reading) (WK2, 4)

1summative test (project and 
speaking) (WK5)

Celebrations and festivals

2 formative tests (writing, 
listening reading) (WK2, 4)

1summative test (project and 
speaking) (WK5)

 Where people live

2 formative tests (writing, 
listening reading) (WK2, 4)

1summative test (project and 
speaking) (WK5)

Revision: Media technology 

1 formative (writing) WK2
Practice exam papers 

Mocks exams (WK 4speaking 
WK5,6)

Half Term 4

Where I live: Learning about 
Spain and border countries

2 formative tests (writing, 
listening reading) (WK2,4)

1summative test (project and 
speaking) (WK5)

School life: subjects, school 
day, likes/dislikes

2 formative tests (writing, 
listening reading) (WK2,4)

1summative test (project and 
speaking) (WK5)

New technology and social 
media: what you use, positive 

and negative aspects

2 formative tests (writing, 
listening reading) (WK2,4)

1summative test (project and 
speaking) (WK5)

 Environment

2 formative tests (writing, 
listening reading) (WK2,4)

1summative test (project and 
speaking) (WK5)

Revision: Celebrity culture
Healthy living

Festivals 

Writing, listening, reading and 
speaking in pairs

Half Term 5

 Home life: Type of 
accommodation, describe a 

house 

2 formative tests (writing, 
listening reading) (WK2,4)

1summative test (project and 
speaking) (WK5)

 City and region: describing 
places

2 formative tests (writing, 
listening reading) (WK2,4)

1summative test (project and 
speaking) (WK5)

Celebrity culture

2 formative tests (writing, 
listening reading) (WK2,4)

1summative test (project and 
speaking) (WK5)

Travel and tourism 

2 formative tests (writing, 
listening reading) (WK2,4)

1summative test (project and 
speaking) (WK5)

Revision: 
Various exam papers

Writing, listening, reading and 
speaking in pairs

External exams 

Half Term 6

Films, music and TV

2 formative tests (writing, 
listening reading)

(WK2,4)
1summative test (project and 

speaking)
(WK5)

Holidays and travel: 
describing holidays, linking 

past present and future

2 formative tests (writing, 
listening reading)

(WK2,4)
1summative test (project and 

speaking)
(WK5)

Films, cinema, music and TV

2 formative tests (writing, 
listening reading)

(WK2,4)
1summative test (project and 

speaking)
(WK5)

Travel and tourism

2 formative tests (writing, 
listening reading) (WK1,5)

Any exam papers
1summative test (project and 

speaking)
(WK6)

French 


